
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/2/2014 3:14:19 PM
Subject: Re: Match for Title IIIE Staffing and NSIP on the Draft NGA

Thanks

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

On May 2, 2014, at 1:07 PM, "Theriot, Susan" <stheriot@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Hi Tony.
We met until lunch time trying to get things ironed out from this morning.
A mess.
I regret that we shared the NGA draft prematurely without things being resolved. 
Trident sent an email to SPOC with the same question.
They are working on a response and the changes to share with you now.
Sue

From: Kester, Tony
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 2:54 PM
To: Theriot, Susan
Subject: Fwd: Match for Title IIIE Staffing and NSIP on the Draft NGA

Did we change match requirements for III E?

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stephanie Blunt <sblunt@tridentaaa.org>
Date: May 2, 2014 at 11:58:30 AM MDT 
To: "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Subject: Match for Title IIIE Staffing and NSIP on the Draft NGA

Hi Tony,

We are getting ready to work on our budgets and plan to begin contract negotiations next week.
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Please confirm that there is now a 10% match requirement on NSIP and the Title IIIE Caregiver
staffing dollars now require a 25% match. If that is correct, we will need to revise the budget
computation that was required in the Area Plan. Is that ok? Did your office develop a revised form 
for consistency?

Thanks,

Stephanie M. Blunt
Executive Director
Trident Area Agency on Aging
4450 Leeds Place West, Suite B
North Charleston, SC 29405
Phone: (843) 554-2282
Fax: (843) 554-2284
www.tridentaaa.org

http://www.tridentaaa.org

